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24th September 2021 
Harvest Festival Service 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As featured in our weekly newsletter, this year’s Harvest Festival Service will take place in church on 
Tuesday 19th October. The morning service for Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 2/3 will commence 
at 9:30am and the afternoon service for Year 3/4, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 at 1:45pm. 
 
While we are extremely excited to celebrate with you all, we have to hold health and safety at the 
forefront, as always. Therefore, we are asking you to contact the office to book your place in church, 
if you would like to join us.  
 
To reduce the amount of people in church, we will be offering one place in church per family per 
service. Therefore if you have more than one child in school who will both be attending the same 
service, you will only be able to hold one place in church. However, if you have a child who will be in 
the morning service and another child in the afternoon service, you will be able to hold one place for 
each.  
 
As we are aware that you might like to bring more than one family member, we will hold a reserve 
list on a first come first serve basis if not all of the places in church get booked up.  
 
To request a place in church, please contact the office. You will then be placed on a list which will 
allow you entry on the day.  
 
Whilst in church, a mask will be required along with hand sanitising when you arrive.  
 
At church, there will be a collection for Winston’s Wishes, an important charity that we would love 
to support! 
 
Our most sincere apologies in relation to numbers. Church policy is simply to keep us all as safe as 
possible. We thank you all for your understanding on this matter and will look forward to celebrating 
this wonderful time of the year together.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss R Rawling  
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